
Public Notice Correction

On Friday, August 14, 2020, the City of Houston (City), through
its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD),
posted a Public Notice in the Houston Chronicle proposing
to enter in an Option Agreement in $6,725,216.61 Community
Development Block Grant – Disaster Recovery 2016 grant funds
(CDBG DR-16) and $6,474,283.39 Community Development Block
Grant – Disaster Recovery 2017 grant funds (CDBG DR-17)
for the Purchase and Sale of Real Property between Monticello
Square, LLC (Seller) and the City (Buyer) for the acquisition of
the property located at 5312 Clarewood Drive, Houston, TX
77081. HCDD is issuing a correction to the Public Notice to revise
the proposed amounts from $6,725,216.61 in CDBG DR-16 and
$6,474,283.39 in CDBG DR-17 to $6,761,616.61 in CDBG DR-16 and
$7,407,883.39 in CDBG DR-17.

This notice does not alter the original thirty (30) day public
comment period for this proposed item. The thirty-day comment
period began on Friday, August 14, 2020 and ended on Sunday,
September 13, 2020. For more information on this proposed
change, contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. This item will
be submitted to City Council for approval.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing
or landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6240. For any information about
our Complaints and Appeals Process, please access the
following: https://recovery.houstontx.gov/complaints/ and https://
recovery.houstontx.gov/request-for-appeal/.


